
Estates & Environment Committee Report  

It has been a pleasure and a privilege to have been the Chairman of this Committee for 
the 23-24 year.  
We have accomplished a lot this year and my thanks go to all members of the 
Committee, the staff and especially Neil C for his hard work on the ground’s 
maintenance programmes for the year.  
There is not a lot to report from this month. All items such as the Chapel, Cemetery, 
Trust, Allotments, Parks and buildings continues to progress positively.  
 
 


